OKLAHOMA STATE UNIVERSITY
Stillwater, Okla. 74074
405-744-5358

News Release

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:
Sept. 20,2012 Lale M. Samara
Director of Media Relations
405-744-7497
lale.samara@okstate.edu

College of Arts and Sciences groups homecoming reception by departments

Stillwater, Okla. - The Oklahoma State University College of Arts and Sciences
will hold four locations for homecoming reception for more personal interaction
according to departments.

The locations include Gardiner Art Gallery (Bartlett Center), Murray Hall
Parlor, Noble Research Center Atrium and Henry Bellmon Research Center Lobby.

The homecoming reception allows alumni to meet classmates, students, staff,
current and former faculty. The reception will be held Oct. 19 from 3-5 p.m.

In previous years about 100 people would show, which is low due to the
college having 24 departments.

Bret Danilowicz, dean of OSU College of Arts and Sciences, wants to make a
difference in the reception this year.

“We want our college’s event to reach as many of our 42,000 alumni as
possible,” Danilowicz said.

To find more information, visit http://cas.okstate.edu
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